April 10, 2017

Civic Design Committee Staff Report for Consent Calendar Item: Post Phase Three Change: Moccasin
Shops Office Building

DPW Director of Design and Construction Julia Laue requested that CDR consider a minor change to the
coloration of the metal soffit at the Moccasin Shops Office Building. They would like to use the "straw
gold" color as shown on the attached rendering. The image on the right is more realistic as to what the
metal soffit with the "wood veneer" look would be. They were unable to obtain the color that had
originally been approved by CDR because of its cost. CDR had approved something that resembled
wood, but is actually aluminum. They are proposing to use the "cool straw gold" as a substitution,
which they believe is light and fits in with the landscape. This has been review by CDR Chair Kimberlee
Stryker and she had no problem with the substitution of the "cool straw gold" as the coloration of the
metal.



